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Messages from the Headteacher 
 

Following our Y9 options process in February, all Y9 students have now been allocated their option subjects for KS4. Timeta-
bles have now been created for September and several option classes are now at capacity, unfortunately we will be unable 
to accept any changes to options at this stage. Your confirmed child’s option choices will be issued shortly via letter to stu-
dents. If you have any questions please contact Mr Tyzack (Assistant Headteacher). 

Please see links to newsletters connected with our recent VALT Celebrating Diversity Month celebrations—open this 
link for the LJS newsletter, and this link for the trust-wide newsletter.  
 

As we move towards a new internal data system, please note that from September we will be changing the terminology of 
our weeks to “Week A” and Week B” from the current “Week 1” and Week 2”. 

A reminder that we break up for the summer holiday next Friday 21st July. Students return on Wednesday 6th September. 

Celebrating Student Success 

This week saw our amazing cast of Grease performing in front of 3 sell out audiences. Every 
performance was incredible and all spectators enjoyed the show so much. The talent on 
display was fantastic and it was wonderful to see our students showcasing their skills and 

talents, and having the best time. Well done to all 
involved and the music and drama departments for 
their commitment and dedication in producing such a 
brilliant show! 

 

Huge congratulations to Libby D (Y9), Freya F (Y9) ,Rosie D (Y7) and Ruby M (Y10) who 
recently went to Germany to represent the U.K. 
for Cheerleading and came back champions. 

What a fantastic achievement!  

 

Thank you to all who took part in our Colour Run 2023. We raised £130 which will be 
donated to our local food bank (Guisborough Bridge Association) 

Rewards Trip / Activity Day 17th July 2023 

https://heyzine.com/flip-book/1cba2f3fd5.html
https://heyzine.com/flip-book/e2d60ce614.html


Borneo Trek Expedition 2025 

FAO parents/carers of current Year 8 and 9 students - 

COMING SOON - AN EXCITING OPPORTUNITY FOR YOUR SON/DAUGHTER  

We are very excited to announce that we are partnering with 
Camps International to offer students the opportunity to go 
on a life-changing, 4-week expedition to Borneo during the 
summer of 2025. Students will work on a variety of meaning-
ful and sustainable projects as well as undertaking a 4–5-day 
trek through the heart of the Jungle.  

SAVE THE DATE TO COME ALONG AND FIND OUT MORE ON 
THURSDAY 14th SEPTEMBER AT 6pm IN THE MAIN HALL  

During our presentation, you and your child will be able to 
hear more about Camps, the expedition and fundraising, as well as how to join the team. Parents please 
register your interest via this link. The booking code is 8584 

In the meantime, to get an insight into the expedition, you can see photos from previous teams on the 
Camps Instagram page 

As students are encouraged to raise the funds for this expedition themselves, why not get started straight 
away with some helpful tips and advice: https://www.campsinternational.com/fundraising-for-your.../  

Students who go onto Year 9 and 10 in September 2023 will also have an assembly in school shortly after 
we return from the summer holidays. 

We look forward to letting you know more about the expedition soon! 

https://register.campsinternational.com
https://www.instagram.com/campsint/
https://www.campsinternational.com/fundraising-for-your-expedition/?fbclid=IwAR2PaRPkHzI0yNmb79jqHkAtIqPVyAjKykQucII7M1rRHKOC3Ts_1Fy_wio


Safeguarding Spotlight 

Please see the information on the flyer below for information from A Time 4 You—providing a safe 
space for young people to open up and be listened to. 


